
From: Patricia Bass <pattybass@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 3:30 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: elec. lines  
  
Site Evaluation Committee:  Please add my name to the many others favoring burial of 
transmission lines through Concord.    For just one reason: the feeling, as I pass beneath the 
towers now in place, of undeserved burden.  Please bury those lines!  Patricia Bass, Concord NH 
Patricia Bass 
149 E Side Dr.  
Concord NH 03301 
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